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Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
jean.kiddoo@bingham.com 
brett.ferenchak@bingham.com 

October 8, 2010 

Via ECFS and IBFS 

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 

Re: WC Docket No. - 10-173 
IB File No. - ITC-ASG-20100823-00345 

 In the Matter of the Joint Application of SE Acquisitions, LLC and SouthEast 
Telephone, Inc. for Grant of Authority to Complete an Assignment of Assets, 
Customers and International Section 214 Authorization 

 CONSUMMATION NOTICE 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 On behalf of SE Acquisitions, LLC (“SEA”), this letter notifies the Commission that on 
October 1, 2010, SEA completed the acquisition of the substantially all of the assets and 
customers of SouthEast Telephone, Inc. (“SETel”), including SETel’s International 
Section 214 Authorization, as described in the Application. 

Please direct any questions regarding this filing to Brett Ferenchak at 202-373-6697. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Jean L. Kiddoo 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for SE Acquisitions, LLC. 


